RECEIVED
From: [ MAR 10 2023

Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 4:34 PM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> PUBLIC SERVICE
Subject: Request for Intervention COMMISSION

March 9, 2023

Public Service Commission:

| am writing in response to the recent letter | received from Bluegrass Water Utility Operating
Company regarding an application for a rate increase from 85.97 to 99.37. This follows a significant
increase in 2021 from approximately $55.00 to the current $85.97. | would like to request an
intervention on case 2022-00432 concerning this rate increase. The letter indicates the rate
increases may result in infrastructure upgrades. | would suggest they confirm infrastructure
upgrades that will be performed in the Hunters Trace subdivision to justify an increase in the newly
proposed 2023 rate, less than two years after their last rate increase.

Thank you for your consideration.
Heather Stout





